Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILIES
Economic Self-Sufficiency Program
NOTICE OF RENEWAL OF FLORIDA'S STATE PLAN FOR TANF

Notice is hereby given that the Department of Children and Families, Economic Self Sufficiency Program, is submitting the renewal of the Florida State Plan for Temporary Cash Assistance for Needy Families for Federal Fiscal Years October 01, 2023 – September 30, 2026.

To receive a copy of the state plan email Renita.Robinson@myflfamilies.com, call (850)717-4134 or write the Department of Children and Families, Economic Self Sufficiency Headquarters, 2415 N. Monroe Street, Suite 400, Tallahassee, Florida 32303.  The Department will accept written comments from the public on this state plan renewal through 5:00 p.m., December 31, 2023, submitted to the above address.
